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P.O. Box 111
Ballina NSW 2478
Tel: 66862662

3" November 2011

Phil Silver

Mayor Ballina Shire Council
P.O. Box 450

Ballina NSW 2478

Dear Phil,

At a recent meeting of Ballina Arts and Crafts Centre Incorporated ( BACCI). 8ill Howard who is a
lifetime member of BACCI, respectfully requested that we approach the council with the following
proposition.

Bill was a very good friend of Grace Cruice and he was very active in the early proposals for a
community gallery for Ballina, he has suggested that the naming of Gallery 1, as the “Grace Cruice
Gallery” would be a wonderful way to remember Grace and keep alive the memory of the work she
did to help establish a gallery.

Would you please pass on this request to the council?

Many thanks for your continued support of BACCI.

Yours gincerely, 2

Lesley Ryan
Secretary ( BACCI)
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